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Thank you to Lions Jack and Hazel Oberpriller for the excellent meal they cooked at our March
18th meeting. Also, thanks to HLFD for conducting the CPR classes at our March 4th meeting.

Thanks to all the Howard Lake Lions who helped out at the Howard Lake Expo on Mar. 20th.
We sold over forty bicycle helmets that day. Special thanks to Lion Darrell Main for all his hard
work in organizing it..

Thanks to all the H.L.. Lions who showed up at our first annual Lions Bowling Tournament. A
good time was had by all. Special thanks to Lion Steve Weber for all the work he put into it.
Also, thanks to Lions Terry Thorson and Hazel Oberpriller for their help and to Lion Dan Judd
for donating gift certificates from the Garden Spot for prizes.

Donations were made to the HLWW High School to help pay for a new lighting system for the
auditorium and to St. James Lutheran boys basketball team to cover expenses for their trip to
Valparaiso, Indiana in the National Lutheran School tournament on March 26-28.

Our next meeting will be on Thursday, April 1st. There will be a meal that night which will be
cooked and served by Lion Jim Stellman. The meal will be at 7:00 P.M. with our regular business
meeting to follow. There will be a Board of Directors meeting on Thursday, April 15th at 6:30
P.M. A meal will be served that night at 7:00 P.M. followed by a regular business meeting.

On Saturday, April 3rd, the Howard Lake Lions will once again be sponsoring an Easter Egg
Hunt at Memorial Park. The festivities will begin at 10:00 AM. Any Lion willing to help out(and
we do need help) should be at Memorial Park by 8:30 A.M. on the 3rd. The chairman is once
again Lion Dan Oestreich. Speaking of Lion Dan, congratulations to Dan and his wife, Teresa, on
the birth of a baby daughter this past week.

Our club has a nominating committee(membership committee) that will put together our slate of
officers for next year. The committee consists of Lions Joyce Thorson, Dan Judd, and Charles
Engels. The slate of officers will be voted on at our April 15th meeting.

Happy birthday to the following Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating birthdays in
April: Duane Hass(27) and Ron Oxley(29).



